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This bill is totally unconstitutional. Not only does it infringe on my constitutional right 

to own a firearm but it’s an invasion of my right to privacy. The democrat agenda is 

out of control. I am born and raised in this state. I can not believe how far this 

administration has gone away from the freedom and personal responsibility. I don’t 

want or need to be babysat by the state. I would suggest if you want to keep 

taxpayers paying taxes you refrain from infringing on our rights. How many lifelong 

Oregonians have already left this state? Your tax base is disintegrating quickly. Soon 

the only people left will be drug addicts and the homeless. You might keep that in 

mind next time you try to pass these infringements on our rights. 


